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All Offices and Branches Closed Monday, S e p te m b e r  2, 2024 

LOUISVILLE, Ky. (08/30/2024): The Jefferson County Clerk’s Office—including all Motor 
Vehicle Branch locations—will be closed Monday, September 2, 2024, in observance of 
Labor Day. 

Regular business hours will resume on Tuesday, September 3, 2024, with extended 
hours until 6:30 p.m. at the Fairdale and West Motor Vehicle Branch locations. Our 
Downtown Branch has been closing at noon to assist with Dealer work, but it will 
resume full-time operating hours starting September 3, 2024.  

For more information on services, branch locations, and operating hours, visit the 
Jefferson County Clerk’s website at JeffersonCountyClerk.org . You may also connect 
with us online by e-mail at countyclerk@jeffersoncountyclerk.org , or on Facebook at 
facebook.com/JCCOKY 
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